Bingley Medical Practice Patient Group

Annual General Meeting


Date		11th May 2015
Time		18:30
[bookmark: _GoBack]Venue		reception area Bingley Medical Practice
Chair		Kathleen Naylor


Minutes

1. Chair’s report – see link.  Chair's report001.pdf
Dr Pitcairn thanked Kathleen and the committee for their work. Dania asked for work with other PPG’s to be included in the report. There was a discussion about the role of the CCG.

2. Voting in of officers (chair, deputy chair, secretary)
Kathleen suggested that as this is the first AGM no officers would be voted in and the committee should stay the same for the next year. This was put to the vote. Lynn Asquith proposed and John Naylor seconded. Vote was unanimous.

3. Future plans (eg networking with other Patient Groups, inviting speakers to Patient Group meetings).
Trying to work with Springfield in particular. Wilsden is particularly active and we will be joining them at Bingley show. CVD is the main subject for this year plus promoting self-care. Virtual group will contribute via e-mail. Possible young mum’s meeting with young children to get their views, with committee members present. 

Jill drew attention to the work that the Communications Committee has been doing. 

David suggested meetings at different times to attract different groups of people.

Lynn asked about Bingley Show – Carey confirmed that marquee etc has been booked. 

4. Any other business. There was no other business. 

The meeting ended and the committee adjourned to a smaller room for the scheduled meeting (see separate minutes).
